
 

Photographs  

 

Please note that no filming or 

photography, including use of 

mobile phones is permitted at the 

nativity (N2s) . 

 

In the porch/rainbow room we have 

put out order forms for you to buy 

nativity/singalong photos. Please 

have orders in by Tuesday 18th 

December. 

 

 

 

14th December 2018 

Harvest Food Collection 

 

 

Dates 

Thursday 20th 

December closed for 

N1 children 

Friday 21st December 

last day of term (and 

party day) 

Hope you all have a 

lovely Christmas with 

your family and friends 

and we look forward to 

seeing you on…… 

Monday 7th January 

 

 

 

Christmas Breakfast 

Special Offer! 

 

On Wednesday 19th 

December, from 8am 

we are having a 

Christmas themed 

breakfast in the 

Rainbow room, which 

children can come to 

for £3. Payments can 

be made for this 

session in cash.  

As places will fill up 

fast, please book via 

the office in advance 

to avoid 

disappointment.  

 

Ill Health 

Hopefully all the children will be fit 

and well over the Christmas period, 

but we have put some information up 

in our porch about how children with a 

high temperature should best be 

cared for. Further advice can be 

obtained through dialing 111, 

contacting your GP practice or 

downloading the NHS Health App.  

  

 

Thursday 20th December 

Closed for normal sessions 

N2 children only – nativity 

performances  

AM – Owl group, Fox group (AM) and 

Rabbit group (AM) Parents and 

children arrive – 9:30. Finish 11am 

PM – Hedgehog group, Fox group 

(PM) and Rabbit group (PM)  

Parents and children arrive 1pm. Finish 

2:30pm.  

 

 

 

Christmas Party 

Party day for all of the children 

is Friday 21st December. 

Children may come to nursery 

dressed in their party clothes. 

Activities will include party 

food, party games, a magic 

show and a visit from Santa. 

Children who are at nursery for 

the full day do not need to 

bring a packed lunch that day. 

Due to space restrictions we 

are unable to invite parents to 

this event. 
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